
 

Announcement 

 

In response to questions from investors, Piraeus Bank would like to inform the investment 

community that, while it is always exploring all relevant options to accelerate the derisking of 

its balance sheet, there are no plans to proceed with a share capital increase in the foreseeable 

future. 

 

Athens, 26 October 2020 


